

PTO Meeting

There will be a PTO Meeting on Tuesday, October 2, at 5:30 PM. We will discuss upcoming events and plans for the Spooktacular and the Gala.

Fire Prevention Week

Fire prevention week is October 8-12th. We will have a visit from the Uvalde Fire Department on Tuesday, October 9th at 10:45 AM and the MedAir helicopter will land at the FBC yard for a presentation on Thursday, October 11th at 10:00 AM.

Fall Break

Fall break will take place October 15-19. There will be no classes during this week. We hope you enjoy this time off and pray students return renewed for the second nine weeks!

Report Cards/Fall Conferences

Report cards will be issued Wednesday, October 24th. Fall conferences will take place October 22-November 2. Please check your child's ClassTag for conference sign up information closer to these dates.

Red Ribbon Week

Students will be learning about drug abuse prevention (as is age appropriate) and making good and healthy choices for our bodies. Red Ribbon day is Wednesday, October 24th. Students will all receive a Say No To Drugs Red Ribbon on this day. On Friday, October 26th students will make a drug free pledge. This will be wear red day! Students may wear their red St. Philip's Friday shirt or any red shirt.

Individual and Group Pictures

Individual and group pictures will be taken on Thursday, October 25 beginning at 8:30 AM. Students are to be in uniform. All photos must be prepaid. Picture envelopes will go home closer to the picture date. Notice will be sent on ClassTag as well.

Charleston Wrap

We want to thank everyone who participated in the Charleston Wrap fundraiser! We had an excellent response and sales were better than expected! Our online sales \$8392,32 and our catalog sales were \$5599.00 for a total of \$13,991.32. About 40–50% of this will be our cut. Great job SPES family! Orders should be delivered around the 3rd week of October.

Class Tag

Please make sure you are signed up on ClassTag. You can download the app or use it from your computer. We will not be posting on Class Dojo. All communications will be sent through ClassTag. ClassTag also allows you to message teacher, sign up for conferences, view photos, and gives you access to a class directory. You should have received a code for your child's classroom and for a "Special Class". Please make sure you have access to both! All my posts will be in Special Classes along with messages from PE, Spanish, Library, STEAM, Godly Play, or Music. If you need help accessing ClassTag or access codes, please let us know! We want every family connected!

Visiting Campus

Visiting campus during the school day can sometimes be tricky. If you need to drop off or pick up a student, conference with a teacher, or drop something off for your child, please report to the school office. The easiest way to get to the school office is to park on Mesquite Street and enter the double wooden doors and follow the hall down to the school office or park on Getty Street near the St. Philip's Episcopal Church and School sign and walk up the sidewalk until you hit the school office door. Please ring the doorbell if needed and someone will be right with you.

Looking for Something?

St. Philip's school information is available in a variety of places to meet the needs of all our families. Newsletters, calendars, and menus can always be found on the school website www.spesuvalde.org Newsletters and menus will be sent home in backpacks at the beginning of each month and will be emailed. This information is also posted in the facebook group and will be sent in the class tag announcements. If you ever have a question please call the school office at 830-278-1350.

Chapel

We would love for your to be our guest at chapel. Saint Philip's holds chapel each Tuesday and Thursday morning from 8:00-8:30. Parents, siblings and other family members are always welcome to join us!

Reminder: Tuition is due on the first of the month and is considered late after the 5th.

A \$30 late fee will be added to all accounts that remain unpaid after the 5th.



Birthday Chapel

Thursday, October 4: Madelynn McGrew (5)

Thursday, October 11: Joy Jechow (8), Leif Rankins (9)

Bible Verses

Week of October 1

Trust in the Lord with all your heart. Proverbs 3:5

Week of October 8

Let everything that has breath praise the Lord. Psalm 150:6

Week of October 22

This is love for God: to obey his commands. 1 John 5:3

Week of October 29

Rejoice in the Lord always. I will say it again: Rejoice!

Philippians 4:4

Lunch Orders

Lunch orders are \$6 per meal. Orders will be placed at 9:00 a.m. All lunch orders must be prepaid. It is recommended that parents look at the menu with their child and decide which days they would like to eat a prepared meal, prepay your meals for the month and let the teacher know what days your child will need a hot lunch.

*Please do not send food that needs to be heated with your child. We recommend you send things that do not require being warm or getting an insulated container to keep food warm.